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East Cobbers may have noticed a new building recently 
raised at the site of Marietta Family Dental Care, P.C., 4720 
Lower Roswell Road. Drs. Azita and Michael Mansouri are proud 
to announce the opening of the new home of their practice and 
welcome the community to visit their brand new, state-of-the-art 
facility. 

The husband and wife team of Drs. Azita and Michael 
Mansouri have practiced dentistry in East Cobb since 2008. 
Formerly housed in a 1950s-era converted home, the Mansouris 
were delighted to build a more modern facility in essentially the 
backyard of the former building. The grand opening was held on 
May 9, 2011. 

The interior was designed by Dr. Azita and the Mansouris 
said their goal was to give patients a “cozy, homey feeling” with 
patient comfort as the foremost concern. Patients who consider 
a trip to the dentist as relaxing as, well, a root canal, will enjoy 
Temper-Pedic cushioning and an entertainment station at every 
chair, the soothing sounds of water features throughout the office 
and even a refreshment center while they wait. 

The music and movie option in the entertainment center is 
particularly useful during longer procedures and includes Bose 
noise-cancelling headsets, allowing patients to focus on the 
music instead of the dentistry. 

New technology is an integral part of this state-of-the-art 
facility and patients will see the difference during even a routine 
visit. With their new camera system, the Drs. Mansouri are able 
to immediately share digital images of patients’ teeth on a com-
puter screen, eliminating the often awkward maneuvering of a 
tiny mirror in a patient’s mouth. 

The new facility allows them to offer most procedures under 
one roof, including root canals and implants, saving their patients 
the time, expense and anxiety of seeking treatment in multiple 
offices. Dr. Michael is licensed to perform oral sedation as well. 

Drs. Azita and Michael are passionate about giving back to 
the East Cobb community. They sponsor various athletic teams 
at Walton, Sope Creek and Dickerson schools and members of 
their staff are often found speaking at area elementary schools 
about oral health and hygiene. 

They are also active participants in “Dentistry from the 
Heart,” a non-profit organization that provides free dental care. 
The Mansouris plan to host a Dentistry from the Heart event at 
their new office this fall. 

Drs. Azita and Michael have recently been inducted into 
the Hinman Dental Society and are members of the American 
Academy of Cosmetic Dentistry, American Dental Association, 
American Dental Education Association, Academy of General 
Dentistry and Georgia Dental Association. Dr. Michael graduated 
from Walton High School and received his DMD degree from 
Temple University School of Dentistry. Dr. Azita received her 
DMD degree from University of Florida College of Dentistry. 

Marietta Family Dental Care offers all general family den-
tistry procedures for patients ages three and up. Cosmetic pro-
cedures including Invisalign are also offered. They accept most 
PPO insurance plans and offer payment plans and third party 
financing for those without insurance. 

For more information or to schedule an appointment, con-
tact the patient coordinator at 770-973-8222 or visit them 
online at www.naturalsmile.biz. 
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